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February 25, 2019 
Letter in opposition to SB 10 

I am writing from Eugene where roads are closed and my power is out so 
I must keep this brief. Similar to my feelings regarding HB 2001, this bill 
is an outrage. You must understand I support planning for the growth 
that is coming and I accept infill will occur in my “backyard” but this 
type of  broad blanket and heavy handed legislation is an affront to the 
foundations of  good, smart planning and an affront to Oregon’s 
established goals of  local planning and citizen involvement. My 
community has been begging for neighborhood planning for smart infill 
but city planners here have made it essentially impossible. This bill has so 
many problems I would deplete was remains of  my phone battery 
writing about it. 
There is absolutely no evidence this type of  action would do anything to 
alleviate the affordability problem and plenty of  evidence to show it 
would make it worse, not to mention destroy and waste usable existing 
housing. Toss SB 10 out. Help us have neighborhood based planning.  

Sincerely, 
Pam Wooddell 
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